
Performing 

Arts Ensemble 
Music changes lives!! 

 

 

 
 

Performing Arts Ensemble is a group offered after school for 
interested sixth, seventh and eighth graders.  It is a great 
opportunity to make friends while performing great music.                                                                                                          
 

Rehearsals are once a week on Wednesdays after school.  Our 

first rehearsal is Wednesday, October 13th.  Since we are a 

performing group, we do have one performance a semester in the 

evening for our parents and friends.  Other performances are 

scheduled throughout the year.                                                                                  
                                                                                                                           
Questions? See Mrs. Schuller 

 

Now is the time to sign up for Performing Arts Ensemble 2021-2022. 

Please turn this form into Mrs. Schuller as soon as possible for scheduling 

purposes. 

 

 

SIGN ME UP!!  I am interested in being a part of Performing Arts Ensemble 

for the 2021-2022 school year. 

_____________________________ 

    Student Signature 

    ____________________________   

    Parent Signature  


